
  Year 4 Weekly update: Monday 28th June 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Messages: 
Happy new week Year 4!  
Unfortunately due to Covid-19 restrictions, we cannot do face to face parents evening. Your child will be 
issued with a report with their levels in Reading, Writing and Maths and a general comment. If you wish to 
discuss anything further, you can have a chat with either of us in the playground or over the phone. 
PE is on Tuesday and Wednesday. Children need to wear their Duncombe PE kit to school on these days. 
 
We are really emphasising the importance of Reading at home and completing DoodleMaths and Tables 
daily for homework. Please encourage your child to do this. 
 
Thank you for your continued support!  
With kind regards,   
Year 4 team 
 

Reading: 
 
Thank you for reading with your child and signing their reading diary daily. 
 
Children will continue to bring their diary and reading book home with them every day, and then bring 
them back to school the next day. 
 
Reading diaries will continue to be checked every morning.   
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 

Maths:   
Children will be completing their NFER 
assessments this week on arithmetic, reasoning 
and problem solving. These are their final 
assessments of the year. The children can’t wait 
to show what they have learnt! 

English:  
Children will complete their reading assessments 
this week. They will also be looking at their writing 
assessment from last week, identifying what went 
well and what they need to improve on for Year 5. 

Topic and Science 
 
Children will continue to look in depth at their RSE and PHSE topics. They have had great conversations so 
far! 
 
 
 
 
  


